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A Brief History of the Baths  
The Baths date back to the mid-nineteenth century when seawater bathing was extremely popular. Due to the 
tidal nature of the bay, the baths were built to facilitate swimmers at low tide. As the high tide filled the Baths, 
the supply valve was shut off and the Baths retained the water which would then be changed regularly.   

The Cullen family bought the Baths in 1996 and although they were operational they were in a dilapidated 
condition. The Baths became unsafe and closed in 1998. Several attempts to gain planning to redevelop 
were made over time until planning permission was granted in June 2012. 

Due to the sensitive nature of the site and the harsh conditions of building in a marine environment, the 
reconstruction of the Baths has gone vastly over budget. 

Objective 
The Baths will reopen in 2018 and will be made available for public use. The extent of this availability is yet to 
be determined and will rely heavily on the level of community support.  

Goals 
We want to engage with the local community and the wider communities; individuals, swimming clubs, sports 
clubs, triathletes and schools. We wish to provide a safe environment with full disabled access, quality sea 
water, and a space for activities such as swimming lessons, polo matches, charity events, seawater 
competitions at International level, rehabilitation therapy and more. 
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